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Comments: Supervisor Steele,

As the rightful part owner of public forest lands, and thereby the lessors of the USFS lease at Holland Lake, the

proposed demolition and expansion project proposed there is certainly worthy of environmental review and

assessment. A Categorical Exclusion is NOT in my or the public trust. 

Our tax dollars go toward preserving special places like the historical Holland Lake Lodge and for the protection

of the unique wildlife and their surrounding habitat on adjoining public land, including the renown Bob Marshall

Wilderness area.

Do the right thing, Mr. Steele. Read our letters, consider what we say and what we want to see happen within the

Swan Valley ecosystem, this place so many of us cherish and call home.


